
Dear Parents, 
I hope everyone had a great week despite the cold 
temperatures and cloudy skies.  It was wonderful to 
see the sun for a little bit on Friday, for sure!  We 
have a few busy weeks ahead of us, and I know the 
kids are very excited! 

Thank you for returning 2nd semester pizza, pasta 
and milk forms!  Please let me know if you did not 
receive those papers last week. 

Permission slips for our Catholic 
Schools Week bowling trip went 
home yesterday.  Please let me 
know if I missed yours at pick-up 
yesterday afternoon.  More CSW 
information is included in this 

week’s school newsletter.  Our 
kindergarten and 2nd grade classes will be attending 
Mass at the Cathedral of St. Andrew on Tuesday, 
January 28.  I’m very excited that our kids will share 
in this wonderful experience!   

An email with a link to sign up for parent/teacher 
conferences is also included in the school newsletter today.  
Conferences will be held the first couple weeks of February. 

Congratulations to Aria Bozung!  Aria was the kindergarten 
winner of the “Keep Christ in Christmas” drawing contest.   
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Words  

for January 21-25 

fun 
fast 
fix 
flip 
fit 
for 
fox 



Happy Birthday Kate! 
Kate will turn 6 next Wednesday! 

We have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes and would like to make 
a collection of shapes to display.  Please have your child look for any of 
the following shapes (such as paper towel tubes, boxes of different 
shapes, a toy, etc.) at home over the next week…. 

squares, circles, pentagons, hexagons, trapezoids, 
ovals, rectangles, triangles, stars, hearts, octagons, 
cubes, cylinders, cones 

We will be celebrating our 100th day of school on 
January 31 (unless we have a snow day within the 
next couple weeks) and will be celebrating with a 
day of fun “100” activities and treats.  Please have 
your child create a “100th Day of School” poster/
project to display at school.  Ideas/examples of 
previous projects would be 10 rows of 10 stickers, 
100 pennies in a jar, a project made from 100 legos, 

100 plastic army soldiers glued to a camouflage poster board, etc.  
Please let me know if you have any questions 
and/or your child needs any materials/supplies 
that I can help with.  Please return projects by 
January 31.  Thank you! 

Blessings for a wonderful weekend! 
Ms. DeWitt  
Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com   ]
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